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New Teachers’ Workshop Tuesday 19th April 1.30-5pm 
at Canynge Hall (address above), Bristol 

This workshop will give you an overview of current GP student teaching in Years 1-5 and 
changes for the future. You will learn how to plan your teaching and how to give feedback to 
students.  This workshop is suitable for qualified GPs who are new to teaching or have done 
very little student teaching in the past. To book please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 

Dermoscopy for beginners 12th April 2016 
One day course at the Engineers’ Hse, Clifton, Bristol. For more infor-
mation and booking, please go to the RCGP Severn Faculty website at 
http://www.rcgp.org.uk/learning/wales-and-south-west-england/severn-

faculty/dermoscopy-for-beginners.aspx   

Severn Faculty RCGP Gala Dinner Friday 10th June 2016 
Clifton Pavilion at Bristol Zoo Gardens, College Road, Clifton, Bristol, BS8 3HH  

This could be an enjoyable evening out for you and your colleagues. Why not 
book a whole table? Your ticket includes free viewing of outdoor enclosures and gardens from 
18:00-19:30, a Reception drink and a Three Course Dinner with drinks and coffee from 19:30. 
Professor Val Wass OBE, a GP with an interest in Global Medicine and Chair of the 
RCGP International Committee will give the Gale lecture entitled "Opening our eyes to Global 
Health—a philosophy of universal values".    
To book go to http://www.rcgp.org.uk/learning/wales-and-south-west-england/severn-
faculty/severn-faculty-rcgp-gala-dinner-2016.aspx   

A chance to  take part in research 

Exploring the barriers and facilitators to help-seeking by GPs: improving access to support 

This is a qualitative research study aiming to explore what helps and hinders General Practi-
tioners (GPs) when they seek help and support for mental health problems and/or stress and 
burnout. With the continually increasing pressure on General Practice and many of our col-
leagues retiring early this is a very timely study. This study has been organised by the Centre 
for Academic Primary Care. To find out more or take part in the study, please visit  

hhttp://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/researchthemes/improving-support/   

Teaching workshop for GPs in training 

This workshop is intended for GPs in training who want to teach 3rd year medical students in 
their practice in the academic year 2016-17. This year we are offering the same workshop in 
3 different locations. All GPs in training have already been emailed with relevant information. 

  2nd June 1.30-5pm Deanery Hse, Vantage Park, Bristol 

  8th June 9.30-1.00pm Academy, Yeovil District Hospital, Yeovil  

14th June 9.30-1.00pm Downsview Hse, Great Western Hospital Swindon 

To book please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk  

Congratulations to 4th Year medical student Anna Taylor  

Anna led a teaching session at our last Year 5 GP Teacher workshop and has won the Royal 

College of Psychiatrists Medical Student of the Year Award 2015   
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